From: reqistrar

To: Janet Sakauye
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0041
Date: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 3:15:04 PM

From: webmaster(@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 6:05 PM

To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Matt McIndoo

-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --

OEB should reject the increase as it is yet another household cost of living expense in which wages have not kept up
(ex. higher than the currently legislative cap on public service workers wage increases), and is more debt to
households who are already dealing with unbelievable increases. OEB should only consider permitting an increase
of the rate if it subsequently decreases one year after to the original rate. The risk with rate increases and more users
opting for smart thermostats means shrinkflation to our services (paying more or same for less) which is

unacceptable for a public service.

-- Attachment --





